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We're delighted that the Hollybush Coronation
bottles were such a hit and appreciate all the
wonderful feedback. If you'd like an extra one,
don't worry - we've got a few spares available for
a small donation to FOHS. Swing by the office
and speak to Sarah if you're interested.

Dear Hollybush families, It's been a busy half term for the PTA,
 so let's get you up-to-speed with what's been happening!

Great news - Hertford Cycle Hub has kindly offered to  donate some bikes for
Reception and Nursery to enjoy during playtime, with FOHS providing some
brand new helmets too! And here's where you can help: If you have any
outgrown or unwanted bikes suitable for children up to 7 years old, please
bring them to school whenever it suits you. We still need more bikes to make
this initiative a success, so let's put those unused two-wheelers to good use!

Let's start with the big
announcement! Our
end-of-year school discos
will be held on Friday 7th
July in the school hall.
Tickets are just £2 per
child with refreshments,
glowsticks, and
temporary tattoos
included! 

The 45-minute disco fun
starts with our little stars
from Nursery and
Reception at 3:15pm.
Then, at 4:15pm, it's time
for Years 1-3 to show off
their moves. Finally, at
5:15pm, our awesome
Years 4-6 students get
their chance to shine.
Keep an eye out for the
forms coming home
after half term for full
details and to book your
child’s place.

BIKE DRIVE UPDATE



USBORNE READING CHALLENGE - A FAB £1600 RAISED!

HEY, WE'D LOVE TO KEEP IN TOUCH!

We're thrilled to announce that the sponsored Ready Steady Read event
raised an incredible £1600, with £1000 from our generous donors and an
additional £600 worth of books donated by Usborne. Our very own Beth
launched the fundraiser, inspiring our students to participate in the reading
challenge. We want to thank all the family and friends who sponsored our
students based on their reading (or listening) minutes. Your support has
made a real difference! Our teachers compiled wish lists and the new books
are already being enjoyed by our readers in school.

Last, but not least, let's stay connected. If you haven't already, follow us on
Facebook (Friends of Hollybush School) for all the juicy updates and event info.
And if you're keen to support FOHS a little bit more, why not join our supporters
WhatsApp group? Just drop us a line at HollybushPTA@gmail.com, and we'll get
you in on the action.

Please join us after school on the last four
Fridays in June (weather permitting!) at the
Lazy Lawn playground. You can get your
hands on these juicy delights for just 50p
each, with all proceeds going straight to
FOHS. Please bring cash. If you're free on
Friday afternoons and fancy a fun - and
slightly frenzied! - half an hour, we'd love to
have you as a volunteer. Just give us a shout,
and we'll add you to the team!

FRIDAY ICE LOLLY SALES IN JUNE!
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